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OCTOBER 2020 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

Please remember to call ahead if to book a visit.  We only allow so many extra people in the building at a 

time, and one visitor at a time unless an exception has been made.  Thank you for your cooperation! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES GO OUT TO 

TOM FRANCIS AND LLOYD ADAMS! 

An interesting story…Tom and Lloyd were born two days apart in the Eatonia hospital, that was 

once located on the same lot as EOL.  They had a conversation one day about how their lives began 

here, and now they are living their final years here!                                    

 

 

  

  

 

 

All is well at EOL!  We are still healthy and are allowing limited visitation.  We pray this continues. 

We had to bid farewell to Harry Hill earlier this month.  He has moved to the Heritage Manor.  We will 

miss your great stories!  We hope you will be able to share them with everyone there! 

We had an Advanced Poll at EOL for the residents.  Out of the fourteen residents, twelve voted!  That 

was good to see. 

Halloween is upon us and our home is decorated to the nines!  Thanks to the night staff for keeping our 

place looking great!  Things will look a little different for trick or treating at EOL this year.  We will have 

treats outside at the front of the building.  The residents will be sitting at the big windows and if the 

trick or treaters would like to parade in front of the windows, that would be awesome!  Look for the 

arrows and hope to see you out! 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING GROWING PROJECT 2020 

Our Growing Project has come to a close!  The crop has been harvested and we are waiting to sell.  We would 

like to thank the following for their support, without which this project would not have been possible:  Town 

of Eatonia, Hoffman Land & Cattle, Nutrien Ag Solutions, Kindersley & District Co-op, G-Mac’s AgTeam, FMC, 

AMVAC and BASF.  Thank you also to Larock Farms for doing the heavy harrowing after the crop was taken 

off.  We have an account set up at Nutrien if there is anyone who would like to financially support this 

program.  We have an amount of approximately $10,000 left owing on this.  A charitable receipt can be given 

or use the payment for a tax deduction for your farm.  Thank you to those who have donated so far!  If you 

have any questions, please contact Krista Stevens. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our facility.   
We appreciate it from the bottoms of our hearts! 

 


